
Senator Thomsen – Vote explanation on SB 479 
 
 
I support the bill’s concept because I am deeply concerned about employees’ rights. 

After talking to colleagues though, I agreed that switching to five years is too much of a 
stretch because at four years, we keep the window of time consistent with a lot of other 
statutes of limitation. 


